
School Newsletter Article 

6A7 Fu King Wai, Pierre 

 

Hong Kong School Newsletter                            October issue 

 

Earthquake victims in Japan need help! 

On 13th October, 2023 at 2:00 p.m., a 

terrible earthquake happened in Japan and 

caused a landslip. The victims do not have 

bottled water, food and a place to stay. 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer Club holding a fund-raising fair 

The Volunteer Club is going to hold a fund-raising fair to raise funds for FIFA 

Charity. It is a charity which helps the victims who need help. The fund-raising fair 

will take place on 20th October, 2023 at 12:00 noon. in Hong Kong School. 

 

 

Volunteer Club looking for volunteers 

We need you to help others. Many people including the victims need your help. If 

you join the Volunteer Club, you will help to raise more money for the poor victims. 

Please sign up to be a volunteer. 

 

 

 

 

 


